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          Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Friends of Sacred Heart (FOSH) is a group of parents working together to organise events with the aim of 
raising funds for school and bringing the community together. Every parent is automatically a member 
of FOSH and anyone is welcome to the meetings.  
 
The money raised supports the school to offer extras to the children that the school budget does not 
cover. This will include leavers hoodies for all of Y6, playground equipment, additional IT resources, and 
books for the school and class libraries.  
 
Last week, FOSH met to discuss possible events for the year: 
 
Friday 1st December – Christmas Fair 
Friday 2nd February – School Discos 
Friday 10th May – Family Social Night 
Saturday 29th June – Summer Fair 
Friday 5th July – School Discos 
 
We are looking forward to running these events for the benefit of all children, but we need your help. 
Without additional volunteers, it will not be possible to run these events. We know your time is 
precious, but even committing to just one event in the year would be a huge help.  
 
Examples of help needed include:  

• Sourcing raffle prizes from local businesses 

• Running a stall at a fair 

• Putting up posters in the community 

• Helping to set up events 

• Supervising at discos 

• Helping to tidy up after events 
 
If you are able to help in anyway or you want to help but are not sure how, please email 
friendsofshsheffield@gmail.com 
 
To attend the next meeting, where we will be discussing the Christmas Fair, please complete this poll 
with the dates you can attend by Tuesday 17th October and we will go with what suits the majority.  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CGXX9QL  
 
Thank you in advance for the support you give our children and community 
 
Kind regards 
Ms. L Tuplin 
Headteacher  
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